SWANLOW MEDICAL CENTRE

Patient Participation Group Minutes
13th September 2011
	Attendees
	Ange Roberts (Swanlow), Don Beckett, Carole Barton


	Apologies
	Alan Warburton


	Item
	
	Action

	1. 

Apols
	As above
	

	2. 

Welcome
	AR welcomed Carole Barton to the group and briefly went through the outcomes of our first meeting.  The minutes from the last meeting were passed as accurate.

	All 



	3. Miscellaneous
	· Don Beckett did wonder if we could remind the panel of upcoming meetings a short time prior to the meeting.  AR did state that all members were aware of the date and time of the next meeting and unfortunately did not have the time to do this, so in future please put all dates and times straight into your diary and if you can’t attend please let AR know as soon as is convenient.


	DB

	4. Results of Survey

	· The results of the Patient survey on accessibility (attached) was very encouraging indeed.
· Don Beckett wanted Swanlow to advertise different ways of accessing the internet e.g. public libraries, local council offices etc.  AR would look into a list of local points and try and encompass it into the Practice Leaflet and/or advertise it in the surgery via newsletters, jayex boards etc

· AR would also explore the possibility of Swanlow patients being able to book via their red button on their Sky remotes.

· The panel also wanted Swanlow to reconsider the use of late night surgeries e.g. outside of our core hours.  AR would take this up with the partners and get back to the panel.

· Don did suggest that if Swanlow made the results into a more concise format then it could have a mention in the local Council newsletter.  AR to write a small piece and submit for approval/acceptance.

· The panel felt that the use of urgent appointments was not well enough defined and wanted some real scenarios of urgent problems.  As part of the feedback on the questionnaire there is a section on what is classed as urgent (this list is not exhaustive).


	All

AR

AR 
AR

AR

	5. Flu Clinics

	· Our flu clinics will be run on 1st and 8th October from 8.30 – 12.30 and is by appointment only.  St Lukes will once again be here selling raffle tickets, Christmas cards etc to try and raise funds for the hospice.

	All

	Date of next meeting

	· 11am January 11th 2012 Conference Room 2

	All


